
 

School Newsletter 

Have a great Christmas break and a Happy New Year! 

It’s been a very busy end to the term with lots going on! The children put on 

three fantastic performances: the Early Years’ ‘Snowmen at Sunset’ last week, 

and KS1’s ‘The Angels who nearly missed it all’ and KS2’s ‘Magical Christmas 

Jigsaw’ earlier this week. It was so lovely having you in school again to watch 

these shows.  

It was also lovely having the whole school community together for our Winter 

Fair last week. This was a big success and the event raised £2,875 for the 

school. We will be using part of the money to fully equip the school for cook-

ing lessons which form part of the Design Technology curriculum. This will    

include having mobile ovens as well as all the cooking equipment we need for 

each child. I think you will agree that the raffle prizes were great this year and 

a big thankyou to the PTFA who managed to get these prizes. Congratulations 

to Mirac in Year 3 who won the iPad star prize! Thanks to the PTFA for putting 

together and organising the WTW tea-towel. A parent very generously paid 

the full cost of making these, so all the money taken went directly to Walnut 

Tree Walk, raising £1700 for the school! 

The children and staff enjoyed a lovely Christmas lunch yesterday as well as 

class parties today to end the term.  

The children have been fantastic this term and we are all very proud of their 

achievements. Thank you for your continued support. Enjoy the break and see 

you back on Tuesday 3rd January. 

 

Andrew and all the staff at WTW 

16th December 2022 



 

Festive Decoration Winners 

Our winners: 

Nursery and Reception: Lily 

Year 1 and 2: Lucas  

Year 3 and 4: Bruno 

Year 5 and 6: Lucy 

Showstopper: Oscar 


